
                      

                      Please like “Henderson County, NC Government” on Facebook.  

 

Henderson County Local Government 
Public Information Office 
www.hendersoncountync.org 

 Contact: Kathryn Finotti, PIO 
(828) 694-5003 (O) 
(828) 989-4737 (C) 
pio@hendersoncountync.org 

  
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Promotes Crystal Lyda to Building 
Services Director 
HC-2018-8 
Hendersonville, NC – February 16, 2018 
 
Henderson County announces the promotion of Crystal Lyda to Building Services Director.  She 
will have the primary responsibility for enforcing state and local building, electrical, plumbing, 
and mechanical codes and permitting. 
 
“As an employer, it’s gratifying to be able to reward excellence in your organization and promote 
from within.  Ms. Lyda has earned this promotion and I am very pleased that she has accepted this 
leadership position with Henderson County,” said County Manager Steve Wyatt. 
 
Ms. Lyda came to work with the County full-time in November 2004 as a Permit Specialist.  She 
has consistently been promoted over her 14-year career.  Between August 2009 and May 2016, 
Ms. Lyda obtained certifications in the four required trades and became the Building Inspections 
Supervisor in June 2017.  In November 2017, she was appointed as Interim Building Services 
Director leading to the most recent promotion upon the retirement of the former Building Services 
Director. 
 
 
 

### 
 


